OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

John S. Erwin, PhD

January 20, 2012

RE: STARS Data Report Submission
STARS Team:

lllinois Central College is committed to fostering a sustainable future for our students and
community through education and the example we set. As a part of our commitment, ICC has
made sustainability an integral part of our college practices.

Not only have engaged students, employees and faculty of the college assisted in these efforts
of sustainability, but the Board of Trustees also has passed a sustainability policy that gives
direction and support of current and future challenges we will face in our community, nation,
and world. Collectively, all areas of the college are committed to not only raising awareness of,
but acting on issues of sustainability.

The data submitted in this report summarizes our progress on this journey. Collaboration with
STARS and the gathering of this data is an important part of our sustainability process at
Ilinois Central College.

Sincerely,
ILLINOIS CENTRAL COLLEGE
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ohn S. Erwin, Ph.D.
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